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CITIZENS
AGAINST
SCMAGLEV

 

SCMaglev is a high speed train that has been proposed between Washington D.C. 
and Baltimore with a single intermediate stop at BWI Airport. One route being 
studied goes right through our community. Property, property values, and habitat 
are at risk. An Environmental Impact Study to select the final route is currently 
underway. Resident notification of  this project has been poor and many people 
who would be directly affected are only learning of  it now. Attend one of  the MTA 
Open Houses to voice your opposition to a project that is bad for our community 
and bad for Maryland.   

Maryland MTA Open Houses 

Voice Your Opposition to High Speed 
Rail Through Our Community 

Bowie State University, Student Center
14000 Jericho Park Rd
Bowie, MD 20715

October 14, 2017 (10:00 am - 1:00 pm)

October 16, 2017 (5:00 pm - 8:00 pm)
Arundel High School, 
Auditorium and Cafeteria
1001 Annapolis Rd
Gambrills, MD 21054

October 18, 2017 (5:00 pm - 8:00 pm)
Catholic University of America, Pryzbyla Center
620 Michigan Ave NE
Washington, DC 20064

October 24, 2017 (5:00 pm - 8:00 pm)
Laurel High School, Auditorium
8000 Cherry Ln
Laurel, MD 20707

October 25, 2017 (5:00 pm - 8:00 pm)
Digital Harbor High School, Cafeteria
1100 Covington St
Baltimore, MD 21230
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